
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Friday, April 22, 2011 7:35 AM 
•Michael Stubblefield' 
Yoy.white@dvn.com' 
RE: Meeting on April 21, 2011 Devon Energy Corporation Parkway No. 21. 

Reference: Devon Energy * Parkway 021 * 30-015-32686 * P-28-19s-29e * Eddy County, New Mexico 
OCD Tracking: 2RP-706 

Mr. Stubblefield, 

As discussed, the excavation at the above referenced site is approved for backfill. It is OCD's understanding that 
remedial activities at the site are in accordance with the approved remediation proposal. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

MIKE BRATCDKK 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
S7S-748-1283 Ext. 108 
S75-626-0857 
mike. bratcher@,state. nm. us 

From: Michael Stubblefield rmailto:mstubblefield(S)talonlpe.coml 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 5:01 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: 'roy.white@dvn.com' 

Subject: Meeting on April 21, 2011 Devon Energy Corporation Parkway No. 21. 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 
As per our meeting today, Devon Energy Corporation is requesting permission to back fill the excavated area located 
at the Parkway Unit No. 21 tank battery with no confirmation soil samples being required. This request is based on 
the analytical results from the borehole that was drilled in the impacted area at the tank battery on February 9, 2011. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 

l 



Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Tuesday, April 19, 2011 11:48 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Yoy.wh ite@dvn .com' 
Devon Energy Corporation Parkway No. 21 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

Talon/LPE will be moving equipment to the Parkway No. 21 release. 
The excavation and transport of the impacted soil on the location 
will start after lunch on 04/20/2011. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 


